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Date:  July 10, 2017 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: First Amendment Project No. PW2017-09  
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council approval in extending the contract term with Viasun 
Corporation for project PW2017-09.  The request is due to unforeseen delays in availability of 
essential crushing equipment to perform the work as outlined in the agreement.  The new 
addition of ninety days would allow the work to fully conclude by the end of the contract term. 
 
The work specified in the agreement is the crushing of the city’s current stock of asphalt 
concrete to be used for street maintenance purposes.  The contract for this work was awarded 
on June 20, 2017.   
 
Original agreement is supplied for reference. 
 
   
 
 


